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0001 

 

To Whom It May Concern, 

 

RELATIVE CONTRIBUTIONS OF ACADEMIC INSTITUTIONS TO THE 

CONFERENCE PROCEEDINGS 

 

The SASUF 2019 Symposium was held on 6 May 2019, in Port Elizabeth, South 

Africa and the conference proceedings, Sustainable Urbanisation of the SASUF 

2019 Symposium, is a publication of selected, peer-reviewed articles. 

 

This letter serves as confirmation that more than 60% of the peer-reviewed 

contributions published in this conference proceedings emanated from multiple 

institutions.  Consequently, the contributions in the volume meet the requirements for 

consideration for subsidy. 

 

Should you require any more information, please do not hesitate to contact me at 

Email Address:  Sijekula.mbanga@mandela.ac.za. 

 

We trust that you will find this in order. 

 

Yours sincerely. 

 
____________________________ 

Prof Sijekula Mbanga, PhD 

Chief Editor & Chair of Scientific Committee 
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